From: M. Cohen-Zakai
To: Hill, Shannon

Subject: Re: Google-San Jose Project

Date: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 2:34:36 PM

[External Email]

Yes, please. Thank you! Marcia Cohen Zakai

On Tue, Nov 12, 2019 at 1:49 PM Hill, Shannon < Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov > wrote: Hello Marsha,

Would you like me to include your email below as a comment from the scoping meeting? The transportation section of the EIR is not yet complete, and that is where this subject will be addressed.

Thank you,

Shannon Hill, Planner

Planning, Building & Code Enforcement | Environmental Review Section City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov | (408) 535 - 7872

From: M. Cohen-Zakai

Sent: Saturday, November 9, 2019 10:29 AM **To:** Hill, Shannon < <u>Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov</u>>

Subject: Google-San Jose Project

[External Email]

Hello,

Will Google use its own shuttles to transport its employees, or will VTA expand its bus service to provide for the transportation needs of Google employees and all residents in the area? We are in dire need of improved and expanded bus service, but it won't happen if Google only takes care of its own and relieves the VTA of its responsibility to provide fast and reliable transportation options.

Thank you,

Marcia Cohen Zakai

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.